
  

 

Academic Awards will be Tuesday, May 9th. If something has come up and you cannot attend, please come to 

Mrs. Spellman by Tuesday morning.  You will have a pass in your homeroom on Tuesday as a reminder.  All 

students receiving an award, must arrive no later than 5:30 and pick up their name tag at the table in front of the 

auditorium, please do not be late.  Remember to dress nice and there is always a lot of traffic, so please give 

yourself enough time. 
 

The Prom Closet is up and running in the 9/10 Cafeteria Faculty Dining Room.  Dresses of all sizes are 

available on loan at no charge.  See Adele Berardi, Cindy Wood, Elaine Triano or Kelly Cammarata to sign out 

dresses.  
 
Job Fair at Southern Regional  

Monday, May 8, 2017 in the 11/12 cafeteria - 2:15 pm – 3:30 pm 

 
Do you want to help rebuild our ailing coral reefs?  

Do you want to learn about environmental sustainability or responsible tourism? 
Do you want to earn service hours while traveling and having fun? 

Do you want to travel to the Dominican Republic during Spring Break 2018? 
If you are interested, see Dr. Fonteix in room 228 for more information. 

This is a first come first served trip with only 24 spots available.  Don't drag your feet. 
Parent meeting scheduled for Monday, May 8th, at 6:30 pm in the 11/12 cafeteria 

 

Come out and watch Miss Tabbacchino perform with the band, QUATRO at a benefit concert on May 10th in 

the Auditorium.  Tickets are $5.00 and all proceeds will benefit the Music and Drama programs at Southern.  

Come out and enjoy a fun night.  

 
The Home & School Association along with Stafford Township is running Project Graduation this year.  If you 

would like to design the t-shirt that everyone will wear that night, please pick up an application in the 11-12 main 

office.  The deadline to return your form to the 11-12 main office is May 17th. 

 

Are you ready for some football? Order your custom football jersey now, and be ready for game day in 

September. See Señora Klick to place your order. Go to room 3-4 to try on samples in order to get the right fit. 

Order must be placed by May 19th in order to leave with your jersey in June.The order form is available in room 3-4 

 

The meetings for fall sports will be on Tuesday, May 9.  Any student wishing to participate in a fall 

sport, must attend a brief meeting at 2:30 p.m. in the following rooms:  

 
Your rooms are as follows: 

Football – Room 108 

Field Hockey – 112 

Gymnastics – 9/10 career center 

Girls Soccer – Room 110 

Boys Soccer – Room 118 

Girls Tennis – Room 115 

Girls Volleyball – Room 111 

Girls XC- Room 107 

Boys XC – Room 217 
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